
 

 

SAPC e-Note: SYSTEMS UNAVAILABILITY DUE TO SCHEDULED 
MAINTENANCE (22-24 SEPT. 2023) 
     
Dear Pharmacy Professional/Stakeholder, 
 
SYSTEMS UNAVAILABILITY DUE TO SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE (22-24 SEPT. 2023) 
 
Please be informed that the South African Pharmacy Council will be conducting a major systems 
upgrade from Friday, 22 September 2023 at 17:00 until Sunday, 24 September 2023. During this time, 
our online systems will be unavailable as we work to improve and update our database. 
 
This upgrade is part of our ongoing commitment to delivering the highest quality service and ensuring 
the best user experience for stakeholders. We apologise for the inconvenience the systems 
unavailability may cause. 
 
Regards, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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